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5th May 2021 

Dear Parent/carer, 

I wanted to write and confirm the plans for the remaining weeks in school for Year 13. As you will be aware, all 

students are currently sitting internal assessments that will go towards their final grades in the summer. These 

assessments finish on Friday 7th May, and students will continue to attend Kettering Science Academy (KSA) to 

complete their studies up to the end of term, which is Friday 28th May. Being mindful of COVID restrictions we 

will be holding a leavers assembly at 2pm on 28th May, where students will be given the chance to say goodbye 

to friends and staff.  

Between the last day of their assessments on Friday 7th May, and their last day in school Friday 28th May, 

students are expected to continue attending school where learning will still take place. During this time, staff will 

be covering academic content to support students with their next steps as well as finishing off content that has 

not been assessed this year. In many subjects, this will be the practical aspect of the course. We have a legal 

obligation to inform you if they do not attend school during this period. 

I would like to take this opportunity to say how proud I am of the entire year group. They have faced a lot of 

challenges over the last 18 months and have faced them all with dignity and enthusiasm. It has not been an easy 

time but their resilience has meant they will leave Sixth Form knowing they can be proud of their own 

achievements and be ready to face the challenges of the future.  

As principal I shall of course see all the students to wish them well, and the sixth form team will always be 

available to guide and support students should they need it right up to the end of the academic year.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr A Segalini 
Principal 
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